
SMF Band Parents’ Boosters Meeting 

May 6, 2024 Meeting 

 

Executive Meeting 

“BIG” Scholarship Update – These were awarded last week 

Uniforms – No new update since Mr. Newman met with K. Prough and A. Murray 

in late April.  Mr. Newman will reach out after Commencement if he does not hear 

from them first.  

 

Band Parent Meeting 

50/50 - $280 from Kimpton Concert.  The concerts for Lakeview and High School 

are coming up.  Signup Genius will go out soon for volunteers.  

Tag Day – Went very well, approximately $22,500 made. 

Blossom – It will be last-minute if we are able to work this year.  Those who 

worked last year would be able to work the first few concerts, as new people will 

have to be trained later.  This is all due to new insurance guidelines. 

Concessions – Cleanup of the concession stand will be the middle of Pre-Camp 

week. 

Newsletter – Please get information to J. O’Connell by mid-June to be included for 

the Summer edition. 

Scholarship – All set and will be done May 16th.  There is a candidate. 

Ways & Means – Kim Goosby will contact Troyers in August for November pie sale.  

Spirit Wear – Dave Stofka working on designs.  We should be getting these from 

Youngs again, with the ordering process the same as last year (we order right from 

Youngs). 

Uniforms – Tina Valdez and Amy Chikosky will begin working on them.  Tina 

requested a steamer be purchased, to be able to steam the capes.  This was 

Motioned by Don Appleby,  Seconded by Mary Appleby, and voted in favor by all 

to provide $50 to purchase this.  



Car Washes – Dates are all set.  New posters/signs being made at Band Camp.  

Drug Mart – Bob Brantsch to reach out to Allyson Alsherifi for this.  

Band Camp – Everyone will need to get fingerprinted again, for FBI. 

Band Show – Date conflict with production company, Hedgehog Productions, and 

they cannot do our recording.  Mr. Newman will reach out to Audio Technica. 

Videos – Still have a vacancy to head this up.  Don Appleby may take this on. 

5th Grade – Mr. Lewis 

- 5/22 Concert 

- 5/24 Donut Party 

- New drums have arrived. 

6th Grade – Ms. DeWitt 

- Thank-you to those students who did Band Aid.  Last day was 5/3. 

- 5/14, 5/16, and 5/21 are combined rehearsals.  

- 5/22 Concert 

- Kimpton Jazz Band to join the Lakeview concert 

- 5/23 – Concert with Band, Orchestra and Choir. 

- Summer band forms went out.  Will take place June 10-21.  Concert 

6/21. 

7th & 8th Grades – Mrs. Sandman 

- 5/10 Honors Points due 

- 5/15 – Concert 

- 5/16 – Seniors check-out day, and Graduation Band begins. 

- 5/17 – Freshmen auditions, & auditions for Piccolo and Student 

Conductor.  Squad Leader applications due.  

- 5/23 – Commencement 

- 5/28 – Freshmen vote for Freshmen Rep. 

- 5/29 – Mr. Newman to meet with Upperclassmen Reps. 

- 5/30 – Reading Session.  Last day of school.  

- July 28 – August 2 – Band Camp at Edinboro 

Meeting Adjourned – 8:31pm 


